
English
In English this week we first looked at the different settings
in our story the Robot and The Bluebird. We then labelled
what we could see in the pictures. Then we came up with one
or two adjectives to describe the nouns we labelled. After
that we used our noun phrases and we wrote a descriptive
piece of writing about our chosen settings. 

Maths
This week we continued our shape learning, specifically, counting
the vertices (corners) of a 2D shapes and finding lines of
symmetry. We have also been practising how to draw these shapes,
ensuring that we have the right amount of sides, vertices and
making sure the sides were straight by using a ruler. 
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Computing
The children were learning about taking good photos. We looked
at two photos of the same objects but they were slightly different.
The children had to decide which photo was better and why. We
then took photos of a classroom display, a view out of a classroom
window and a pot of pencils. We then came back together and
looked at each others. We discussed what things we could do to
improve the photos. For example, zoom in or out, remove something
from the background or make sure the object is in focus. After
that, the children re-took their photos with their suggested
improvements. It was a fantastic lesson! 



Have a lovely weekend!
Mrs Irvine, Mrs Pattanshetti, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster and

Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
The children are now onto the next stage of Ninja Spellings

this term. Here are their spellings for next week:


